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Thank you for your letter of September 28, 2008, regarding your "Appeal of 
Denial of Request 
for Correction of Erroneous Information."  Your appeal is under review. 
 
 
Mike McDermott 
U.S. Geological Survey (USGS) 
National Center MS 159 
12201 Sunrise Valley Drive 
Reston, VA  20192 
Tel  703-648-5771 
Email  mmcdermo@usgs.gov 
 
 
 
 


